
Gear Heads Board of Directors 
Meeting Notes 10/5/2016 

 
 
 
In Attendance:  
 
 Scott Calkins, Pete Griffin, Jim Appleby,  Walt Johnson, Mike Caravagio,  
 Gary Andersen 
 
Previous meeting minutes read and approved. 

Treasurers Report 

 As of 9/30/2016 our combined checking and savings account balance is $1,395.88. 

Membership 

Pete Griffin reported that an updated membership roster has been posted on the website 

Old Business 

New business discussion: 

Discussed doing future clothing orders once a year in the spring, and possibly including car show shirts.  

We also discussed increasing the entry fee for next year’s car show to $15.00.  

A suggestion was made to publish the current clothing inventory for sale in each newsletter. 

Garage tours are in the works for the next few months. 

The board voted and approved an increase in the annual dues renewal to $25.00, only for the members  

who receive the hard copy snail mail newsletters (currently 8 members) in order to cover the cost of 

postage, ink and time.  The annual renewal for members who receive the newsletter via e-mail is 

$20.00. 


